
 Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have really enjoyed working with your children over this 
last term. 

  

Beech Class 

The children have been using positional 
language, while building complex    
structures. They have enjoyed group  
singing sessions and have increased their 
repertoire of songs. 

 

Chestnut Class 

This Term we have been exploring lots of water play and    

different sensory textures. 

Our story and song focus 

has been Dear Zoo and Old 

MacDonald.   We have 

enjoyed looking at the  

books and playing with the 

animals. 

We are focusing on mark making and like to paint                
independently on the easel. We are also completing up to 6 
piece puzzles and really enjoy the ones about different types 
of transport. 

 

 

Maple Class 

The children  have been exploring     
scissors and demonstrating their     
hand-eye co-ordination while developing 
their fine motor skills. 

The children have taken on the role of 
Mrs Wishy Washy and retold the 
story using props. 
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Calendar 2022-2023 

N u r s e r y  N e w s l e t t e r  

 

Summer Term 2023 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June  Closed for Half Term 

Monday 5th June- Closed for INSET day 

Tuesday 6th June—Children return 

Thursday 15th June – Class Photos 

Friday 21st July– Last Day of Term 

Class Photos 

Class photos w ill be taken on Thursday 15th 

June in the morning at 10am for the morning 

children and at 1pm for the afternoon children. 

Please be on time.       

DANCE-A-THON Summer Fundraising Event 

Wednesday 14th June  

Children and staff will 

dance/sing/boogie 5 set of 

songs for 10 times 

throughout the day to raise 

money for our Outdoor Mu-

sic Area. 

Thank you in advance for 

your donations 

You are invited to a  Getting Ready for Reception Class 
By Learn to Love to Read 

On Tuesday 6th June 2023 at Eastwood Nursery School  @ 
2.45pm.    This will be a great opportunity to hear about 
how to support reading in young children. 

Please see attachment 
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Wishing you all an enjoyable Half Term. 

 

Children return on Tuesday 6th June  

Nursery Reminders 

Telephone usage 

Please do not use your mobile phone in reception or during children collec-
tion and drop off times. 

Communicating absence 

Please communicate if your child is absent by email:                            
admin@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk or by calling 0208 876 3976. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

TIME CAPSULE EVENT 

Eastwood Nursery 

School contributed to 

the Time capsule by 

giving this natural re-

source and adding our 

logo.  

Let’s see what they 

will think when they 

open it in 100 years 

time 

Keeping safe  

The weather is getting warmer please remember to provide your child with a hat 
and apply sun screen before they arrive at nursery and encourage your child to 

drink  water as it keeps them hydrated and helps them to think 

 

Footwear 

Children spend a large part of their day climbing and running - to 
keep safe they need to wear shoes which enable them to do so 
safely, flip flops, open sandals, crocs and slippers are unsuitable.  


